
Moving to the next stage of the Local Plan  

Thank you to every one of you who took the time to feedback on our Regulation 18 

consultation in autumn 2022. We were really pleased to have received so many 

comments and your feedback has been taken into consideration and further 

evidence collected where this has highlighted the need. 

 

This has all been used to inform our next stage of developing the Local Plan:  the 

Proposed Submission Local Plan (Regulation 19.) 

Scrutiny Committee 

The Proposed Submission Local Plan (Regulation 19) was discussed at a meeting of 

Scrutiny Committee on 29 July 2024, you can see all the papers and watch back the 

recording on our website. 

There will be lots more opportunity to have your say when it goes to Cabinet and 

Council, followed by public consultation in the autumn.  

You can view all the papers, including responses to the Regulation 18 consultation 

on our dedicated Local Plan website (please note responses will continue to be 

added over the summer)  

 

https://democracy.winchester.gov.uk/ieListDocuments.aspx?CId=348&MId=4711&Ver=4
https://www.localplan.winchester.gov.uk/have-your-say

